
 

 
 
 
FIRST NOTICE 
 
 
 
HURRICANE BERYL WARNING 
 
 
 
Dear Guest: 
 
It is our duty to inform you that the Civil Protection of the State of Quintana 
Roo has issued a HURRICANE ALERT, Hurricane Beryl is heading towards the 
Caribbean Sea and it is believed that, if it does not change its course, it 
could reach our area in a period of approximately 72 hours. 
 
We recommend that you approach the Front Desks of the hotel to have 
updated and detailed information on the evolution of the phenomenon and 
the course of its trajectory. 
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and patience in this type 
of fortuitous weather-related situations and remain at your disposal for any 
need you may have. 
 
The next notification will take place as soon as the Civil Protection 
authorities have it. 
 
 
 
 
 
YOURS SINCERELY, 
 
The Management 


